

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Health
P O BOX 2448
RICHMOND, VA 23218

DONALD R. STERN, M.D., M.P.H. ACTING STATE HEALTH COMMISSIONER

June 30, 1995

GMP #73

MEMORANDUM

TO:

District Directors

Environmental Health Managers Environmental Health Supervisors Environmental Health Specialists

FROM:

Gary L. Hagy, Assistant Director

Division of Onsite Sewage and Water Services

SUBJECT:

Tuf-Tite Distribution Boxes
Onsite - Product Approval

This office originally issued the attached correspondence in 1991, granting approval of Tuf-Tite's distribution box. I am reissuing them as a GMP. Please note that while the original literature included with Don Alexander's May 29, 1991-memorandum showed only a nine-hole distribution box, this approval also applies to their seven-hole box, riser and lid. I have attached copies of their literature for the seven-hole box, riser and lid.

If you have any questions, please contact either Roger Cooley or myself at (804) 786-1750.

Attachments

pc: Ted Meyers

Office of Environmental Health Services Staff

GMP # 73

Onsite - Product Approval

